
 

THOMAS E. BOWE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Memo 
To: Mary MacMichael 

CC: Lauren Kerr; Monique Stowman-Burke; Christian Lynch; Yuna Park 

From:   Craig Stephenson 

Date: September 19, 2022 

Re: TEB MS Attending GHS Homecoming Pep Rally  
________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Thomas E. Bowe Middle School is hosting its first Homecoming 

Spirit week during Monday October 17th - Friday October 21st.  At the 

conclusion of Spirit Week on Friday, October 21st, we would like to 

join GHS for their Homecoming Pep Rally in the Stadium as a way to 

truly bridge our schools and foster that feeling of unity and school 

spirit.  Our middle school students will be able to see firsthand the 

excitement and spirit that are present during Homecoming and will 

participate as spectators in the pep rally.  Our students will also be 

invited to wear their jerseys/uniforms for any youth Glassboro 

programming they may be involved in.  As we try to unify our 

buildings and keep our students in district, this is a great opportunity 

for our middle schoolers to see what lies ahead for them at GHS.  

 


